## PERRIS UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT



## COMMUNITY CONCERNS FROM February 18, 2015 BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING AND RESPONSES BY DISTRICT ADMINISTRATION

**CONCERN:** A teacher within the District addressed the Board of Trustees on behalf of a community member inquiring on the status of construction at Perris High School since they had noticed not much happening.

**RESPONSE:** Ms. Candace Reines, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services emailed the teacher that evening to let her know that approval was received from the Division of State Architect (DSA) in December and the project was bid, with bids being opened in February, and that construction would once again commence April 2015.

**CONCERN:** A teacher at Pinacate Middle School shared the results of a Confidence/No Confidence vote on site Administration recently taken by teachers at the school. She shared numerous concerns.

**RESPONSE:** The District Administration has met with this teacher and a few others in order to completely understand both the depth and breadth of their concerns, and come up with a plan moving forward.